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Will corporate earnings announcements surprise to the upside, given recent economic 
data revisions?

Source: Bureau of Economic Analysis, as of 8/31/24

Throughout most of the year, personal 
income data released by the Bureau of 
Economic Analysis had shown that the 
proportion of income consumers were saving 
was falling to historical depressed levels. This 
led to fears that inflation was hurting 
consumers, to the point that perhaps they 
were changing their savings habits to make 
ends meet or even taking on credit card 
debt. More recently, data revisions from the 
reporting agency suggest that consumers are 
in a better place than previously believed. 
While there is no doubt that inflation has 
had a significant detrimental effect on 
household finances, it appears savings rates 
are closer to normal levels. 

This week’s Market Note looks at the revised 
savings rate, compared to the previous 
unrevised data. A higher savings rate means 
a greater likelihood that Americans continue 
spending at a robust pace. Markets will be 
watching intently to see if this spending 
carries over into corporate earnings 
announcements in the coming weeks.
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